
Keep the Wreath Red 
Issued: Dec. 17, 2020 
 
The Tinley Park Fire Department has placed wreaths illuminated with red bulbs in front 
of Fire Station 46, 17355 S. 68th Court; Fire Station 47, 7825 W. 167th St.; Fire Station 
48, 9191 W. 175th St.; and Station 49, 7801 W. 191st St. 
 
If a fire occurs now through Jan. 2 in which holiday decorations are determined to be 
involved, one of the red bulbs will be changed to a white bulb. This will serve as a 
reminder of the safety precautions that should be taken during the holidays. 
 
The Tinley Park Fire Department urges citizens of all communities to take time to help 
“Keep the Wreath Red” and eliminate unwanted fires by providing a fire-safe 
environment. 


